
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 

April is upon us as is the end of our Lenten Season. We want to take this time to 

remind everyone of the many blessings they have and how blessed SCLS is that 

you are a part of us. 

Last month was a time of prayer, fasting, and almsgiving as we prepared for the 

resurrection of Jesus. This was a time when our students participated in the stations 

of the cross, our 8th grade Confirmation, and school Penance. Other activities 

included the Diocesan Spelling and Geography Bee. Some of the fun events that 

took place were the exciting PTO sponsored student/faculty basketball game. As 

always that event was a great success and evidence of our amazing school 

community. Also, our annual Mini-Thon was another fun and exciting event as we 

had a record-breaking year of donations to support the Four Diamonds. 

The upcoming month of April will be a little quieter as we will have returned from 

our Easter break. There are not many events or activities scheduled for April. The 

few that we have scheduled will be the petting zoo in early April, the 8th grade 

formal dance mid-April, and our 2nd graders First Holy Communion at the end of 

April. This month of April looks to be the “calm” before the final month of the 

school year. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support to the St. Catherine Laboure 

School community. Have a blessed month of April. 

"Jesus said to him, “I am the way, and the truth, and the life. No one comes to the 

Father except through me." ~ John 14:6 

Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 
Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

April 1 & 2 
No School 

 

April 3 
Chipotle Fundraiser 4-8pm  

 

April 4 
Barn Hill Preserve Animal 

Presentation  
 
 

April 5 
Mass 8:45am, Faculty  

 

April 12 
Mass 8:45am, 4C  

 

April 19 
No School 

8th Grade Formal  
 

April 25 
First Holy Communion Rehearsal 
  

April 26 
Mass 8:45am, 4L 

  
April 27 

First Holy Communion  
  

 

 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 

kzanzinger@hotmail.com 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Leah Adams 

Hello SCLS Families! Happy Spring!  
 

Welcome Back from Easter Break! I hope that you had an 
amazing and blessed Easter with your loved ones.  
 

March was a fun month with PTO events. We had the annual 8th 
Grade vs Coach/Staff Basketball Game. This was an amazing 
turnout and so much fun for all! We would like to thank all the 
coaches and staff members that helped make this event 
possible. We would like to thank the 8th graders for an 
extremely fun night to watch them in their final game with their 
Royals jerseys! They finished in overtime with a win! 
 

On Friday, March 22nd, we surprised the students and staff with 
a visit from the Easter Bunny. PreK to 5th graders received an 
Easter egg with candy inside. The Middle School students 
received candy in the Easter basket. We would love to thank the 
Easter Bunny for helping and making it an exciting experience 
for all.  
 

April is full of exciting events! To start off April, we are 
introducing a new fundraiser - Country Road Cupboard. 
This is a company from Ohio that makes dip mixes and 
wine slushie mixes. These are perfect for any event, 
cookout, or just a night in with the family. Please be on the 
lookout for the flyers. A shout out to Ms. Kenny for finding 
this idea and sharing with us.  
 

On Friday, April 12th we will be having another Parents Night 
Out Event. We are having a Luau Theme with activities outside - 
weather permitting. We will have dinner, drinks, and snacks for 
the students as well. This is open to Kindergarten to 5th Grade 
Students from SCLS only. There are still a few spots available, 
please see link for sign up - 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A5AE2CA6FCC16-
48559206-parents#/. 
 

The 8th Grade Formal Dance planning is in full swing. It is on 
Friday, April 19th. In preparation for the big event, we have a 
Magic Nails Fundraiser going on from April 18th to April 25th at 
the Colonial Park Mall. Please mention SCLS when you go get 
your nails done.  
 

It is hard to believe that the year is nearing the end. We thank 
you for all your continued support throughout the year to make 
these events, fundraisers, and fun memories possible.  
Thank you, 
 

Leah Adams 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Leah Adams 

President 
 

Megan Fackler 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Kelly Rogers 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday!  

 

April 16 

Mack Middendorf  

 

April 19  

Lindsey Jacob 

 

April 28  

Samantha Slonac 

 

 

 

 

SCLS 2023-2024 Annual Fund 
Currently we have raised $56,138 for the Annual Fund! Our goal was met (yay!!) but every dollar counts toward the needs of the school 
so keep donating!    

Thank you for your support and generosity! 
 

Link to donate 

Reminder: 

When sending 

payments and forms 

into school, please 

make sure to include 

your child’s name, 

homeroom, and 

purpose/event so we 

can make sure it gets 

to the right place!  

Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 
 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A5AE2CA6FCC16-48559206-parents#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A5AE2CA6FCC16-48559206-parents#/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA


 

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who continues to participate in our PTO fundraisers!!!! Look how much was 

raised due to your support! WOW! 

Student vs. Teacher/Coach Basketball Game: $1,087 

Current Spirit Wear Profit: $741        March Used Uniform Sale: $573    

  

    PTO Monthly Teacher Appreciation 

The PTO is back at it this year with 

monthly teacher appreciation treats 

for our faculty and staff.   

For March, we provided Philly Soft 

Pretzels, Pot of Gold candy, and 

Skittles to celebrate how lucky we 

are!  THANK YOU FACULTY AND 

STAFF AT SCLS!!!! 

Box Tops for Education 

You can now scan your receipts for box tops 

and they go directly into our account!  Simply 

download the app, choose our PTO as your 

donation, and scan your receipt and it goes 

right into our account! 



Yearbooks on Sale NOW!  

Yearbooks are now on sale! Purchase at the link: https://www.balfour.com/pennsylvania/harrisburg/st-

catherine-laboure-school  

We do not order extra yearbooks; they must be purchased through the link!  

If you have any photos for possible inclusion in the yearbook, please email them to: 

scls.royals.yearbook@gmail.com. Thank you!  
 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO 8th Grade Varsity vs. Teachers and Coaches 

Annual Basketball Game 

Oh what a night!  The bleachers were packed, the 

players were ready, the fans were excited and a tough 

game was played.  And with overtime…was won by the 

students! 

 

https://www.balfour.com/pennsylvania/harrisburg/st-catherine-laboure-school
https://www.balfour.com/pennsylvania/harrisburg/st-catherine-laboure-school
mailto:scls.royals.yearbook@gmail.com


 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://emeraldwebstore.company.site/products/School-Spiritwear-Store-c154971014 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 

Please come out and support the PTO for some good fun!!!  Flyers for events are located at the end of the newsletter and 

can be shared with family and friends. 

(Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  

Get Air and Chuck E. Cheese  

 *canceled remaining fundraisers scheduled for 2024 due to low attendance   

Chipotle, 3531 Union Deposit Road  

4/3/24 from 4pm-8pm 

 

NEW FUNDRAISER AT THE WHARF!! 

5/8/24 from 4pm-9pm   

https://emeraldwebstore.company.site/products/School-Spiritwear-Store-c154971014


 
 

 

 

We also need parent volunteers! Please consider helping out! Sign-up link for 

volunteers and children: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A5AE2CA6FCC16-48559206-parents 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A5AE2CA6FCC16-48559206-parents


 

 April 2024 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

April 1 

No School 

2 

No School 

3 Students 

return 

Chipotle 

Fundraiser 4-

8pm 

4 Barn Hill 

Preserve 

Animal 

Presentation 

*Country 

Cupboard 

Fundraiser 

begins 

5 

Mass 

6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 Mass 

Parents Night 

Out 

13 

 

14 

 

15 Country 

Cupboard 

Fundraiser due 

16 17 18 Magic Nails 

Fundraiser 

begins 

19 No School  

8th Gr Formal 

20 

21 

 

22 23 24 25 First Holy 

Communion 

Rehearsal  

Magic Nails 

fundraiser ends 

26 

Mass 

27 First Holy 

Communion  

28 

 

29 30      

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

*  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

SAVE THE DATE 

The 18th annual Royal Run is scheduled for Thursday May 16th, Rain or 
shine! Spectators will be allowed only if the event is held outside.  Our goal 

is to raise $18,000! More info to come soon!

SAVE THE DATE! PTO ICE CREAM 

SOCIAL: FRIDAY MAY 10 from 6-8pm 

In the school parking lot 

ALL SCLS students and their families are 

invited! Hope to see you there!  



 







YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU
YUMMY MENU

 WEDNESDAY, MAY 8
4PM-9PM 

        
      

MAKE SURE TO MENTION SCLS FUNDRAISER TO YOUR SERVER

COME OUT AND SUPPORT
 

6852 DERRY ST, 
HBG 17111

SCLS- RESTAURANT
FUNDRAISER

GREAT FOOD AND FUN TIMES AT THE WHARF!
PATIO AND PLAYGROUND AREA ARE OPEN


